
 
 

 
Weaverville Town Council 

Notice of Workshop Cancellation 
For February 18, 2025 

 
 
 

CANCELLED 2-18-2025 Town Council Workshop:  
 
This notice is to inform the public that the regularly scheduled workshop of Weaverville’s 
Town Council scheduled for Tuesday, February 18, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Hall 
located at 30 South Main St. Weaverville, NC, has been CANCELLED.  
 

 
If you have any questions please call or email the Town Clerk, Tamara Mercer, at (828)484-7003 or 
tmercer@weavervillenc.org  
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